September 8, 2024

The Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS

e Update on the Archdiocesan Annual Appeal. To date OLM parishioners
have contributed in cash and pledges a total of $66,309.00 with a balance of
$27,238 towards our goal of $93,547.00. If you have not yet made your
pledges, kindly consider supporting us by writing your contribution check
with the memo AAA. Please help us reach our goal.

e The Religious Education is accepting applications for School Year 2024-
2025. The Parish Center is open every Wednesday, Thursday and Friday @
1:00pm till 4:00pm. Forms are available at the Parish Center and at the
Rectory Office

e There will be a mandatory training for old and new Altar Servers this Sept.
12, Thursday at 6:00pm at the Church Hall. This is an open invitation to all
10 years old and above boys and girls.

e We are inviting all golf enthusiasts to join the 11% Annual OLM Golf
Tournament at the Sunnyvale Municipal Golf Course at 605 Macara Ave.,
Sunnyvale on Saturday September 21, 2024. The cost will be $110.00.
Includes Golf, Cart & Lunch Boxed. Please check the flyers in the vestibule
for more information.

e Please drop off or mail your Offertory Envelopes to the Parish Office if you
cannot come to Church. Thank you for your generosity and continued
support , Our Lady of Mercy.



